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Dear Parents, Carers & Families, 
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Miss Ingrams and the Lime Wood Primary team. 

@LimeWoodWAT

Sign of the Week 

It has been a pleasure to welcome everyone back to school this week - the final
half term!  With the weather (improving slightly!), it has been a joy to see the use
of our outside learning environment which we continue to adapt and add to.  We
are “growing” our sensory garden area which will be added to over the term!  

The children have shown a real sense of excitement and engagement and their
learning continues to grow from strength to strength - we are all so proud of
them!  This was observed by our external school improvement advisor who spent
the morning with us as part of our “Exploration Day” - she commented ‘A fantastic
visit.  Well done to all of the children and staff’.  Mrs Carson, our Director of
Education also attended and commented ‘Thank you ... continued excellent work in
creating an outstanding provision for all of the children’.  

What a great first week back! 

This week we introduced a new strategy in our growing use of
Makaton in order to support our children and would love everyone to
be involved in this process.  We will share our Sign of the Week each
Friday for the next week so you can introduce and practice at home

as a family.  Next week our sign is ‘happy’ - have a go! 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Lime-Wood-Primary-School/100083043113639/
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/LimeWoodWAT
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WE LOVE LEARNING
 

 

TEAMWORK      RESPECT      KINDNESS      PRIDE      CURIOSITY  

THANK YOU to everyone that very
kindly donated fruit this week - we

really appreciate your support.
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KEY DATES
11th June - Sports Day 2pm - Enter on

Loampit Road please! 

14th June - Non-Uniform Day 
Chocolate Tombola donations are welcome

for our Summer Festival!

SAFEGUARDING

TEAMWORK      RESPECT      KINDNESS      PRIDE      CURIOSITY  

VALUES IN ACTION

GOLDEN BOOK

ATTENDANCE
We strive for 96%+ attendance for all our children

w/c 3.6.24
Hundred Acre Wood Class 

97.7%
Neverwood Forest Class 

93.6%
Whole school, Year to date: 94%

Please speak to us if we can help with any attendance
matters.  We are here to help. 

STAR OF THE WEEK

Introducing our School Nurse - Marie Rogan

Marie is on hand to support our families and the
school with any matters such as; sleep, eating,
toileting.  Marie also supports the school with

safeguarding matters and Special Educational Needs.

We will be offering some workshops next year with
Marie - watch this space!  

Joshua N, David, 
Micheal, Emma 

Harvey, Tyler,
Isabella & Maxwell 

Our children showed a true sense of Pride
when sharing their learning with our

visitor this week - well done! 
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COMMUNITY  

Miss Ingrams met with Nic from Bexley Kids School of
Cookery this week to discuss ideas for workshops and

parent/child clubs.  We will be sending out information
soon for you to register your interest in this provision so we
can consider if it is something that our families would like. 

Take a look at their website to
find out more. 

As a school, we have signed up to Healthy Schools London.  We will be finding out more about
what the scheme involves and looking forward to sharing details with you in the future. 

https://www.brigade.uk.com/
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PTFA   

Don’t miss out...Keep up to date with all
our latest news!

PTFA can be contacted via email: ptfalwp@gmail.com 

Please
get in

touch if
you can 
support
in any
way.

@LimeWoodWAT

https://www.facebook.com/LimeWoodPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/
http://www.limewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/LimeWoodWAT

